
 

December 1, 2020 

Alberta Health Services 10 Year Vision Webinar 
Register now for December 10 workshop with Alberta Health Services 

RMA, AUMA, and Alberta Health Services (AHS) are delivering a workshop on the future of healthcare in Alberta 
on December 10, 2020 from 10:00 to 10:45 am. Please register online to get started. 
 
Following the release of the AHS performance review in February 2020, AHS developed an implementation plan 
for the recommendations arising from the performance review. The purpose of this webinar is to share 
information with municipalities about the recommendations being implemented, and to seek feedback on the 
implementation plan and long-term vision for healthcare in Alberta. 
 
Advance questions can be submitted to AHS at community.engagement@ahs.ca.  
 
Warren Noga 
Policy Advisor 
780.955.4079 
warren@RMAlberta.com     
 
Tasha Blumenthal 
Director of External Relations and Advocacy 
780.955.4094 
tasha@RMAlberta.com     
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